
SUBMISSION FROM CARDIFF AND DISTRICT UNITED NATIONS ASSOCIATION 

Cardiff and District United Nations Association welcomes the proposed Wales Peace Institute, 
conceived on the model of the existing Peace Institutes of Flanders and of Catalonia. We also 
welcome its proposed association with the National Assembly for Wales. In particular, we welcome 
research being conducted on the direct and indirect consequences of British defence installations and 
projects, with particular reference to impacts on Wales.  

This proposal, if approved, will give new life to the Welsh tradition of internationalism, which is also 
the inspiration for our own Association.  

Signed on behalf of Cardiff and District UNA:  

Robin Attfield (Branch Chair)  
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